
Miss Wimperis says....

What a busy week at Westwood with trips and

visitors galore! Year 2 enjoyed going to the theatre

to watch ‘The Snowman!’ Next Friday, we will have a

‘FANTASTIC FINISH’ afternoon at 3.20pm in the hall

where you can see what each class have been

learning this half term!

               Year 3 were transported 

               back to ‘The Stone Age’
               this week in their wonderful

                           workshop!
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What's been happening this week?



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Year 6 visited a local church

as part of their RE learning.

Mr Davison was so impressed

with their impeccable

behaviour and insightful

questions!

Well done Year 6!

Stars of the week!
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